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01.03.2019  
Mobile Phones in school 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have a number of children bringing mobile phones into school. Unless there is a specific reason why your 
child needs to bring their phones to school, we would ask that they leave them at home. 
 
If your child brings their mobile phone into school we ask that they are: 

 switched off once they come through the gates at Sandwell Road or Rakegate Close 

 handed into the main office as soon as they are arrive 

 collected from the main office at 3.10pm, once they have been dismissed from the key stage 2 gate 

 not switched back on until they have exited the gates at Sandwell Road or Rakegate Close 
 
Whilst Mrs Harris and Mrs Cook are willing to store the phones in the office during the day, they are not 
responsible for any damage or loss to these items. 
 
If children are seen to be using their mobile phones on premises, I will confiscate them and parents will need to 
collect. 
 
Please fill in the reply slip and return to the office if you require your child to bring their mobile phone to school. 
 
(The above also applies to ipads/tablets) 
 
If you wish to discuss this matter further, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

My Child: ____________________ in Class: _____________ needs to bring their mobile phone/ipad/tablet into 

  

school because: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

I understand that school is not responsible for any damage or loss of the item.                                                 

 

Signed: ______________________________ Date: _________________ 
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